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Hello Del Webb Residents!

As you are aware, we have a new gate entry system for your Family, Friends, Visitors and Contractors to
use for access onto our property.

First, please save the new gate phone number in your contacts.
That number is 346-845-3362.

Very important - When you give cut your code to someone, ALWAYS tell them to use the RESIDENT
SEARCH button when they pull up to the gate.

Here are the instructions:

TOUCH RESIDENT SEARCH, NOW THE SCREEN LOOKS JUST LIKE A PHONE
TOUCH THE SEARCH BAR

YOUR VISITOR CAN EITHER START TYPING YOUR NAME, OR

TOUCH THE DIGIT BUTTON (bottom left of keyboard) TO TYPE IN 4-DIGIT CODE
HIT ENTER

MATCHING NAME WITH CODE WILL SHOW UP ON THE LIST

SELECT THE NAME

The resident phone number attached to the 4-digit code will ring, and they will press 99999 to open the
gate,

If there is more than one car going to the same residence, DO NOT TAILGATE! The gate bar drops down
quickly and will damage your car! Also, if you feel that someone has entered illegally, do not confront that
person -call The Lodge, and we will handle it!

Please feel free to call The Lodge at 832-225-1149 if you have any questions or concerns!



